
PSHE Week: Autumn Term 2019

During PSHE week we 
have been thinking 
about what diversity is 
and how it makes our 
community an 
interesting place. 
We have read stories 
and thought about the 
similarities and 
differences some of the 
characters have 
compared to ourselves. 
Some classes have also 
been learning about the 
Equality Act. 

Diversity can mean a difference in
opinion. We looked at how we can
listen and respond carefully to
others and also how to challenge
the viewpoints of others
respectfully. Year 5 developed
their debating skills this week.

We made some personalised
hand-prints full of colours and
interests that represent each
child.

We really enjoyed celebrating
dance from other cultures during
our Monday morning Wake and
Shake! We took inspiration from
Indian and Hawaiian dancing.

Each one of us is unique 
and wonderful but 

together we make a 
fabulous community!


